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Epilepsy is one of the most common neurological diseases worldwide, affecting around 50 million
people of all ages around the world.

The risk of premature death in people with epilepsy is up to three times that of the general
population.

The lives of people with epilepsy are often impacted by stigma, discrimination and human rights
violations.

We know that while 80% of people with epilepsy live in low- and middle-income countries, most of
them do not have access to treatment.  This is despite the availability of effective anti-seizure
medicines, which can cost as little as USD$5 per year.  A lack of action to address the epilepsy
treatment gap has dire consequences for people’s lives and well-being, and impacts social and
economic development.

Click on the link to obtain either a full report or a summary report.

https://apps.who.int/iris/bitstream/handle/10665/325293/9789241515931-eng.pdf?ua=1
https://apps.who.int/iris/bitstream/handle/10665/325440/WHO-MSD-MER-19.2-eng.pdf?ua=1

